
Rec’d 5/2/2018 
 
>  I, Earl Hopewell, named below, am seeking a paper record of the exact  
> date that the administrative hearing request was filed in the matter  
> of 
>  West Harvey Dixmoor School District No.147 v. Illinois State Board of  
> Education in 2007 in regards to matter 07-GR-01 (See Attached Copy To  
> This Email) in 2007 to appeal the audit results and the request for  
> repayment of funding that was granted to School District 147 by ISBOE  
> consisting of both federal and state grants. 
> > This is not for commercial purposes. 
> Please advise 
> > of any fees for the copies which may be sent 
> by electronic 
> > mail to: 
> >  
> > E.Wendell Hopewell 
>   

 

>  
> See Attachment 




